
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/5/2014 8:39:26 AM

Subject: Fwd: Pickens County Magistrate appointments

Please follow up via email to Sen Martin. KV

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:

From: Larry Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
Date: May 5, 2014 at 8:31:47 AM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: Cindy Ledbetter <CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Pickens County Magistrate appointments

Katherine:

I sent a letter over about a month ago recommending the reappointment of the four Pickens County 
magistrates. My chief magistrate mentioned to me over the weekend that they had not received any further 
communication regarding the appointments. Would you kindly check on the status of the appointments?

Many thanks!

Larry
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